
 

 
 

On March 19, 2021, the Cadastre Committee held a working discussion at the Geomatics Center 

with participation of Armenian representatives of the program, in particular, three Armenian 

universities (YSU, NCAA, ANAU), the RA Ministry of Education and Science, relevant project 

participants from Cadastre Committee. Among other project issues, the issue of creation Advisory 

Board and National Research Nodes also was discussed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


